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This week has been poetry week in school and we were lucky enough 
to have poet and performer Ian Bland visit us for a whole school 
assembly and to deliver poetry workshops in KS2. The children (and 
staff) had a fantastic day learning new skills, whilst having lots of fun 
along the way! During the workshops with Ian they wrote a poem in 
the same style of one of his poems. They had to carefully consider the 
number of syllables and use of rhyme and rhythm. At the end of the 
day, Ian stayed behind for a book signing with the children. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
    
 
King Charles III 
In other news, on November 14th, we will be celebrating the birthday 
of our King, Charles III, we will be inviting everyone in school to wear 
red, white and blue. The day will be filled with a mix of lessons about 
the King and fun activities, this will end with the children parading 
through the corridors and into the hall for a whole school rendition of 
God Save the King. There will be a party lunch and prior to this special 
day, we will be launching our ‘design a birthday card for the King’ 
competition, we will be sharing the winners after our big parade! It 
will be an amazing day filled with fun and celebration and something 
to look forward to after the half term break! 
 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Bailey  
 
 
    
 

 

Parent’s Evening  

You should have been sent a letter today via 
SchoolPing letting you know more details 
about our parent’s evenings. On Wednesday 
6th November we are offering face to face 
meetings and on Thursday 7th November we 
are offering online meetings. The booking 
system will open on Monday 21st October at 
8.00am and close on Wednesday 6th 
November at 12.00pm.  

Amethyst class - On Tuesday 5th November 
we are offering face to face meetings and on 
Wednesday 6th November we are offering 
online meetings. The booking system will 
open on Monday 21st October at 8.00am and 
close on Tuesday 5th November at 12.00pm. 

 

Bikes and Scooters 

Many of our staff have come to me concerned 
this week with the amount of children we 
have coming to school on bikes and scooters 
with no helmets on. We want to keep our 
children safe and would strongly encourage 
your child to wear a helmet when on a 
scooter or bike. 

 

Kindness Challenge 

Thank you to everyone who has donated 
cereal boxes this week ready for our domino 
extravaganza on Monday. If you haven’t 
brought in a cereal box yet, there is still time 
to bring one in on Monday morning, ahead of 
the challenge in the afternoon.  
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Seryn  Nursery - Ellie-Mae 

Red - Abdulaleem  Orange - Soul 

Yellow - Oliver  Green - Scarlett H 

Blue -  Joel   Purple - Azra 

Silver - Thomas  Gold - Hannah 

Diamond - Saad  Jade - Laiba 

Ruby - Jacob C  Sapphire - Lacey 

Topaz - Eli   Opal - Lucas 

Emerald - Sophie-Mae Amethyst - Jace 
 

Well Done Everyone! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

 

 

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

 

Bella in Silver 

Rowan in Gold 

Frankie in Sapphire 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

Polite Reminders 

SchoolPing - all parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via SchoolPing. You will be missing important 
information without this, including letters and permission 
slips. If you need your login details printing please contact the 
school office. Please ensure you update the app regularly. 

Check the ‘My Messages’ tab as well as ‘School News’. 

Parent Pay - all parents/carers need to set up a Parent Pay 
account in order to pay for school meals (KS2), trips and other 
school events. If you need any support to do this, please 
contact our school office.  

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should 
be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration 
form before your child attends little links (before or after 
school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The 
forms are available at the office, thank you.  

Dates for your Diary… 

Kindness Challenge - Monday 21st October 

School breaks up - Friday 25th October at 1pm 

School reopens - Monday 4th November  

Parent’s Evening - Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th November  

(Amethyst Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th November) 

School will close at 3.15pm on Thursday 7th November for 
parent’s evening 

Wear red, white & blue for the birthday of King Charles III - 
14th November  

 

 

 

 

Wear red, wr 

 

     Attendance 

From 07.10.24 – 11.10.24 

Class %  

Red 94.3 

Orange 93.5 

Green 97.3 

Yellow 90.9 

Blue 90.0 

Purple 93.8 

Diamond 92.0 

Sapphire 97.7 

Opal 98.8 

Emerald 98.7 

Topaz 98.2 

Amethyst 98.9 

Jade 95.0 

Ruby 93.0 

Silver 81.0 

Gold 98.3 

Totals 94.7 
 

 

Congratulations to Green 
and Amethyst Class who 
achieved the highest 
percentages in EY/KS1 and 
KS2. 

Opal and Emerald missed 
out by a very small margin 
so well done to you too.   

Unfortunately, we are in the 
red at the moment with 
attendance at 94.7 which is 
partly due to holidays taken 
in term time. Let’s try and 
get our figure back up to 
over 96%.   

 Attendance Update 
from the Local 
Authority 

The link below will take you 
to the LA updated webpage 
with information about 
penalty notices. There have 
been changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

